
Heritage Toronto gratefully acknowleges the generous support of Scotiabank, 
its Plaques and Markers Program sponsor.

Heritage Toronto invites you to 
attend a plaque presentation 
commemorating the history of

CHORLEY PARK
Constructed between 1911 and 
1915, Chorley Park was Ontario’s 
fourth and last official residence of 
the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario. 

Saturday, September 27, 2014
1:00PM
245 Douglas Drive

Join us for a pay-what-you-can walking 
tour, following the plaque presentation.


